

All-Party Parliamentary Group on Dyslexia and Other Specific Learning Difficulties

Wednesday 29th November 2017, 1:15-2:30pm, Committee Room 15

AGE	NDA
------------	------------

1. Welcome

Trust.

2.	Primary Assessment and specialist support concerns –	Dan Baynes,	Driver Youth

- 3. The need for a coherent system for assessment and access arrangements **Sue Flohr, British Dyslexia Association.**
- 4. The research on higher education institutions' inconsistent support for students **Dr Abi James, Chair of the British Dyslexia Association New Technologies Committee and Researcher at the University of Southampton.**
- 5. AOB
 - Cappuccino Challenge in Parliament! Please write to your MPs and encourage them to attend our drop-in event on 20th February 2018, 2-3.30 in Room M, Portcullis House.
- 6. Date of next meeting to be agreed in December
- 7. End